
This Week’s Activities 

 
Sunday, August 28  

9:30 a.m. 
5:00 p.m. 

 
Worship Service/Nursery 
KirkWood Youth Group (KYG) 

Monday, August 29 
 
Pastor Chris on Vacation 
 

Tuesday, August 30 
7:00 p.m. 

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Planning & Leadership Development Meeting 
  

Wednesday, August 31 
10:30 a.m.  

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Linus Group 
  

Thursday, September 1 
7:00 p.m.  

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Bible Study – Sweers 
Gen C 
  

Friday, September 2 
7:15 a.m.  

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Prayer Warriors  
  

Saturday, September 3 
 
Pastor Chris on Vacation 
 

Sunday, September 4  
 

9:30 a.m. 
  

Pastor Chris on Vacation, Chaplain Hoy Preaching, 
Food Pantry 
Worship Service/Nursery  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday, August 28, 2022 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to make Him known to all 
 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org 
 

Pastor Chris is in the office in the afternoons  

Monday - Thursday.  Please call the office or email before coming.  Chris 

Shearer - pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com  

Today’s flowers are donated by  

Jim & Wanda B. 

in memory of their mothers,  

who both had August birthdays 

mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com


 

Order of Worship 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Chris Shearer 

Song “Here’s My Heart”  

Call to Worship - Psalm 81.10-12 Ben Scott 

Opening Prayer   

Song “10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord)”  

4th Sunday Spotlight – Christian Education this Fall Christine Pregler 

Special Music 
“Blessings” 
Laura Story 

Kerry Gough 

Walking with Jesus into the New School Year – Part 1  

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time  

Sermon 
Becoming Worthless 

(Jeremiah 2.4-8) 
Pastor Chris Shearer 

Hymn #276 “Great is Thy Faithfulness”  

Song “Lord Reign in Me”  

Walking with Jesus into the New School Year – Part 2  

Benediction Pastor Chris Shearer 

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Don A. 
Kenny B. 
Ann B. 
Ida D. 
Steve H. 
Marge K. 
Dick L. 
Christine L. 
Jamie R. 
Kirk R. 
Nolan S. 
Tim S. 

Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Anne E.’s son, Gary 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Jo Ann K.’s daughter, Teresa 
John & Barb N.’s son, Wesley 
Christine P.’s sister, Michelle 
Charlie R.’s father, Herman 
Heather S.’s father, Jerry 
El S.’s brother, Mark 
Skipp W.’s partner, Christi  

 

 

 

 
Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it 

in the offering plate, call/email the church office, or type 

your prayer request in the online friendship pad and the 

request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 

 



 

 

 
KirkWood Silver Event - September 15th is the date to mark on your calendars if 
you would like to join KirkWood Seniors for food, fellowship, and fascinating info 
on how Hampton Roads Sanitation District operates to manage wastewater that 
goes into the Chesapeake Bay!  Lunch will begin at 11:30am and will be a selection 
of sub sandwiches from Italian Delights.  Sandwich choices will include Italian, 
Turkey with cheese, and roast beef with cheese.  Chips, cookies, and beverages will 
also be provided.  The cost will be determined by participation but should be less 
than $10 per person.   
 
The HRSD program will follow lunch and will be led by A. G. Williamson, IV, (who 
grew up in KirkWood!) or by colleagues of his.  Please sign up in the Narthex and 
give your sandwich preferences by September 11th.  Contact Jim or Wanda Birch at 
757-868-8651 or wandjbirch@verizon.net.  Bring someone new!   

Announcements 
 

 
 

             
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Are You 18-40 Years Old? 

Are you a part of the larger KirkWood family and between the ages of 18-40?  

We could use your help!  Would you give us 5-10 minutes to fill out a 

questionnaire designed to seek your wisdom about how we as a church can 

better engage you and others like you?   There's no commitment required - 

promise. And your responses will be kept confidential. We appreciate your 

input!  

 

Follow this link to the questionnaire: https://forms.gle/xPuThWF46ngJ29EF8  

(P.S. If you know of an 18-40 year old who is a part of the KirkWood family, but 

may not be on the church email list, please forward the questionnaire link to 

them. Thanks!)  
 

Pastor Chris will be on vacation from Monday, 
August 29th to Monday, September 5th. 

The Children's Ministry dream team is being 

formed.  If you like hands-on learning, inquisitive 

minds, and honest discussions, then you could 

be just the person God is planning to equip for 

this position.  Explore options with this Sign-Up 

Genius link or see Jeannine Scott.  Plenty of 

opportunities to work within your schedule.  Sign 

up today for one day, one month, or more! 

The Outreach Committee will be selling T-
shirts with our KirkWood logo again, both 
short sleeve ($10.00) and long sleeve 
($12.00) in 3 different colors, purple, 
navy, and sapphire (bright blue). You can 
see samples and sign-up for a shirt in the 
fellowship hallway before and after 
Sunday services today, August 28 thru 
September 11 (picnic). You can also call 
June Ritter at 757-867-9022 with 
questions or to order a shirt. You will pay 
by cash or check when you receive your 
shirt in about 3-4 weeks. 
 

mailto:wandjbirch@verizon.net
https://forms.gle/xPuThWF46ngJ29EF8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a49aaa62aa5f49-childrens3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0a49aaa62aa5f49-childrens3


 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Monthly Mission Collections 

Please remember the first Sunday of every month is our Food Drive.  We 

collect non-perishable food and/or money for the Food Closet at St. Luke’s 

Methodist.  Also, the second Sunday is our collection for HOPE (Helping 

Other People Eat). 
 

The event CE introduced on August 7th, Water All Across the World, 

can continue at home for another month.  Each Sunday, a new 

poster will be in the narthex to introduce the country and the topic.  

Packets can be picked up to learn at your own pace at home.  If 

you are worshipping from home, a pdf version will be provided in the 

Midweek Memo that goes out each Thursday. 

Our fall picnic will be held after 

the worship service on Sunday, 

September 11th. Members of the 

local community are also 

welcome so please invite a 

friend. Hamburgers, hot dogs, 

and drinks will be provided along 

with a bounce house/slide for the 

kids! Join us and bring a dish to 

share.  You can sign up in the 

Narthex or online by clicking here.  

The point of contact is Lew 

Goodman. 
 

Fall Picnic 

These Days Daily Devotional Books 
 
If you would like to purchase a 2023 subscription for this 
quarterly devotional book, please sign up in the Narthex 
or call/email the office.  Each subscription is $6 for the 
year.  Make checks payable to KirkWood and put “These 
Days” on the memo line of the check 

Bathroom Remodel Update: The 

bathroom remodel that was 

scheduled to start yesterday, 

August 27th has been postponed.  

Stay tuned for information on when 

it will be rescheduled. 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAFA62FA13-kirkwood8

